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1. 2020 Show Planning 

We’re considering a Pure Michigan! theme for our 2020 show. Jim, Dave and Steve have scoured our music 
libraries and available learning track libraries and came up with the following initial list of songs for further 
consideration. 

Hello Muddah, Hello Faddah Surfer Girl 
Lazy River Wonderful World 
Stand Up and Tell ‘em You’re from Detroit Heart 
One Piece at a Time (arrangement pending) April Showers 
Winter Wonderland Summer Sounds 
My Girl When the Red Red Robin Comes Bob Bob Bobbin.. 
Take Me Out to the Ball Game  

2. Old Business 
• We need to get the performance form feedback going 
• We haven’t yet distributed a show survey to our 2019 show patrons. Jim and Joe have developed a 

draft, but it hasn’t yet been finalized or distributed. 
• We met with Joe Serwach re chapter branding, marketing. We’ve generally agreed on the Greater 

Detroit Chapter as the name for the new consolidated DOC and Grosse Pointe Chapter and 
recommend the Board adopt that new name for our Chapter, effective January 1, 2020. 

• We spent much time considering different possible names for our chorus. Some of the finalist names 
that received support include: Lakeshore Songsters, Songsters United, The Big Three, Sound 
Expression, Harmony United, Gentlemen Songsters and Gentlemen in Harmony. As a group, we then 
eliminated names that seemed backwards-focused vs. forwards-focused and came up with two 
recommendations for consideration by the Board. Our top choice was Harmony United, followed 
closely behind by Sound Expression. 
 

3. New Business 
• None discussed 


